
 

 

December 15, 2017 

 

Dear Parents of Cal Aero Preserve 5th and 6th Grade Parents,  

 

Exciting times lie ahead for our school.  This year will be the first year that we are participating in 

Science Camp.  We have partnered with the Pali Institute for our Science Camp.  

Pali Institute Science Camp 

Running Springs, Ca 92382 

 

Science camp will officially become the 5th grade trip, but for our inaugural year only we are extending 

an invitation to interested 6th graders.  The Pali Institute has afforded us two opportunities to attend 

their wonderful camp.  The dates of the Science Camps are: 

February 14-16    Track D 5th Grade 

                   6th grade-All Tracks (approximately 60 spaces available) 

 

April 2-4            Tracks A, B, and C 5th Grade 

    6th grade-Space to be determined 

 

We have approximately 120 spaces for the February Camp, and we are waiting for the number of spaces 

for the April camp.  As we receive interest from 6th grade we will also have to account for cabin spaces 

according to gender.  Girls and boys are separated by cabin.   Should we receive more interest from 6th 

grade than we have spaces, a lottery will be held.   

If your student is in the 5th grade and wishes not to participate, please let us know as soon as possible so 

that we can expand the availability for interested 6th graders. 

The cost of the trip is $300.00 per student. (cost includes transportation).  Please turn in your money to 

the office.   We will start accepting payment on January 8, 2018. We will take payment until January 22, 

20178.  Please make your check out to Cal Aero Preserve Flight Crew.  If you have any questions please 

email, natalee_rudy@chino.k12.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

5th Grade Team 

 


